
Please do not pass HB4005, I believe it will penalize law abiding citizens and do nothing to curb 
crime or gun violence committed by people with mental issues. You would be more effective 
spending your time trying to fix the causes for violence rather than the means. 
 
Douglas D. Park-Sample 
Roseburg, Oregon 
 


